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Have you or your family been affected by Covid 19? 
If your child has lost someone due to Covid or you have been affected in some other 
way, please let the school know so we can support and be sensitive to your child’s 
feelings. All information will be treated with confidentiality. 

Thank you to everyone who has been putting on their mask if 
they are approaching a member of staff. Your support is greatly        
appreciated.   

Mid Day Supervisor 
There are not many jobs where: 
 You get to be outside in the sunshine when it is hot 
 Inside in the dry when it rains 
 Have 13 weeks holiday a year 
 Have no concerns about child care around the school day  
 Best of all, everyday is completely different! 
So would you like to join our friendly team of Mid Day Supervisors? 
The school requires several midday supervisors to work one hour and fifteen 
minutes everyday during the school’s lunchtime. The job includes supervising the 
children with their lunch and then overseeing them on the playground.  
We understand the pay should not affect anyone receiving benefits. The applicant, if  
successful, will need to be police checked. If you are interested in the post, please 
contact the office in the first instance. Closing date: 29th September 

Welcome  
A warm welcome to our Reception children, who have 
now started school. It is  lovely to have you here. 
 
 



 

Clubs  
Clubs will start next week and as you can see we are offering a range of activities. All clubs finish promptly at 
4:10pm If the club has to be cancelled parents will be notified by letter beforehand. All clubs start week     
beginning 27th September and will run until the week beginning 29th November. 
Some clubs unfortunately have limited numbers. Places will be allocated on a first returned basis. Your child 
will only be informed if they do not have a place. 

I am indebted to all the staff  who have generously given up their time to allow these 
clubs to run. 
There will be more clubs after Christmas, especially for our younger pupils. 
No clubs the week beginning 18th October  due to Parents Evening Week. 

TUESDAY Mine Craft Club 
Years 5 and 6  

After School 
(dismissed from Year Five door). 

Miss Edwards  
Miss Albrighton 

TUESDAY Just Dance Club 
Years 3 and 4 

After School 
(dismissed from Year Five door, next 
to the hall) 

Miss Thomas 
Mrs Booton 

TUESDAY Netball Club 
Year 6 

After School  
(dismissed from changing rooms) 

Miss Blurton 
Mr Martin 

TUESDAY Running Club 
Years 4,5 and 6 

After School 
(dismissed from Year Five door) 
 

Miss Buchanan 
 

WEDNESDAY Story Club 
Years 1 and 2 

After School  
(dismissed from 1HN) 

Miss Nelson 
Miss Barnes 

WEDNESDAY Drama Club 
Years 3 and 4 

After School 
(dismissed from Year Five door). 

Miss Richards 
Mrs Chard 

WEDNESDAY Cooking Club 
Years 1 and 2 

After School 
(dismissed from the Dragonfly Room, 
next to 3MO)). 

Mrs Tate 
Miss Blurton 

WEDNESDAY Construction Lego Club 
Year 3 and 4 

After School  
(dismissed from 4CM) 

Mrs Randle 
Mrs Moolla 
Mrs Hart 
 

WEDNESDAY Chess Club 
Years 6 

After School 
(dismissed from the front entrance) 

Mrs James 

THURSDAY Hama Beads 
Year 3 

After School  
(dismissed from 3MO) 

Miss Bayliss 
Mrs O'Donoghue 

THURSDAY Football Club 
Years 4, 5 and 6  

After School 
(dismissed from changing rooms) 

Mr Pearson 
Mr Whetstone 
Mr Davies 
Mr Brooks 

If you would like your like your child to attend a club, the quickest and easiest way is to  
complete the relevant form on ParentMail. Using the app is the simplest way to do this. (Main 
menu-Forms) 
Paper copies of forms will only be available for any parents who DO NOT have internet  
access. These will be kept in the main school office. 
 
Some clubs have limited numbers, if your child is unsuccessful you will be informed if they 
do not have a place. In an attempt to make this process fair to all families, applications will go 
live at 4:30pm today. If you can not electronically apply you may put your children name 
down for a club at the office from Tuesday 21st September. 


